
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Cathy Miller 

November 10, 2020     (941) 575-5050 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
Beginning Monday, November 16, 2020 a contractor will be hauling fill material from the City 

Spoil site located on Colony Point Dr. Dump trucks will be hauling material to Placida, Charlotte 

County. The trucking route will be traveling along Colony Point Dr. to W. Marion Ave. to U.S. 

41 (Tamiami Tr.). Hauling is expected to be completed by Friday, December 11, 2020. There will 

be no truck traffic on weekends or the Thanksgiving holiday.  

 

If you have questions or concerns please contact Canal Maintenance Supervisor, Cathy Miller, 

Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 7:30 

a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

RUN DATE: November 10, 2020 
E-mail:  City Council 


